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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
November 28, 2017 

 
Contract negotiations continue on November 21 and hopefully the board representatives will 
be able to come with a tentative agreement on the 28th. 
 
Per the board’s request, Representative Carol Roberts will be at the board meeting on the 28th 
to discuss Senate Bill 193.  She will be at the meeting at 7 so she can speak to the budget 
committee as well. 
 
On November 20, I received a communication from the Office of Civil Rights concerning a 
formal complaint that was filed.  I am working with the school administrators and teachers to 
come to a positive resolution. 
 
On December 5th I will be going to the PTO meeting at FRES to speak about Senate Bill 193 
and the possibility of full day kindergarten here in the district. 
 
I did not attend the Southwest Superintendent’s meeting on Friday November 17 so I could 
work district needs. 
 
The salaries and benefits portion of the budget will be finalized next week and be ready for 
the December 12th meeting. 
 
December 8th I will be attending the statewide superintendents meeting in Concord. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wilton-Lyndeborough Cooperative School District 
School Administrative Unit #63 

192 Forest Road 
Lyndeborough, NH  03082 

603-654-8088 

 Bryan K. Lane     Betty Moore, M.Ed.    Lise Tucker 
 Superintendent of Schools  Director of Student Support Services  Business Administrator 
  
  


